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Important 
Member Action 
Required
Deadline: 
November 15, 2020
Members, If you have any changes 
that you would like to see in the 
2020 - 2021 directory please fill 
out a KCCA member information 
form and return it to the office by 
November 15th.  If you have not 
had any household changes or you 
do not want to make changes to 
your information in the directory, 
no action is needed. You can find 
the information form on the form 
rack outside the KCCA office or on 
the mykcca.com website under 
resident services. You may email 
the form back to the KCCA office 
at office@kccahoa.com, drop it in 
the drop box outside the Clubhouse 
office, or mail it to 15245 SW 116th 
Ave King City, OR 97224. 

New members that have not picked 
up the new member packet should 
contact the KCCA office to make an 
appointment.  If you have not filled 
out the member information form or 
you want to update your information, 
please return this form to the KCCA 
office by November 15th. This form 
allows you to choose what contact 
information, if any, you want to share 
in the KCCA directory. The directory 
is published each year and this year 
will be distributed with the January 
Newsletter. Please call the office 
503-639-6565 and arrange a time to 
pick up a new member packet.

Annual Members Meeting
November 4, 2020 @ 6:00 pm
Annual Members Meeting Instructions:
Due to Covid19, this year’s 
Annual Members Meeting will 
be a GoToWebinar the same 
as the recent Board Meetings. 
Because of this, we are asking 
all members to write their 
questions and email them to 
openforum@kccahoa.com prior 
to Sunday, November 1, 2020.

David Schwindt will attend and 
will present the 2019 Audit 
Report, and the Treasurer will 
present the 2021 budget. The 
draft Budget for 2021 will be on 
this web site, mykccca.com, 

effective October 27, 2020.

If you have a question and do not 
have access to a smart phone or 
computer, there are Open Forum 
forms in the magazine rack at 
the front of the clubhouse. The 
form can be dropped into the 
box in front of the clubhouse.

To access the meeting by phone, 
please call in using the following 
number and access code:

Telephone #: 1-213-929-4212 
Access code: 646 400 641

The KCCA office 
will be closed 
Thanksgiving Day 
and the Day after.

The KCCA team 
wishes you and 
your loved ones 
a very happy 
Thanksgiving.
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KCCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2019-2020

Rob Cavasher, President 
rcavasher@mykcca.com

Laurie Petrie, Vice-President 
lpetrie@mykcca.com

Sandi Fuhrman, Secretary 
sfuhrman@mykcca.com

Helen Harper, Treasurer 
hharper@mykcca.com

Larry Mills, Director 
lmills@mykcca.com

Toby Kuehl, Director 
tkuehl@mykcca.com

Mary Delamater, Director 
mdelamater@mykcca.com

KCCA will be holding Board of Director meetings via Go To Webinar following the normal Board meeting 
schedule. This is a call in only meeting, for members only, and attendees mics’ will be muted.

Call in information will be emailed to all Sub Association Presidents, Club and 
Committee Chairs who have been asked to forward to their members.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact our office at 503.639.6565.

Committee Chairs 2020-2021
 Clubs & Amenities - Laurie Petrie Greens Committee - Toby Kuehl

 Budget Committee - Helen Harper Finance Committee - Helen Harper

 House Committee - Laurie Petrie Pool Committee - Sandi Fuhrman

 Hello Neighbors Committee  - Larry Mills LARC - Mary Delamater

KCCA TEAM
KCCA HOA 

15245 SW 116th Ave, King City, OR 97224 • 503.639.6565
COVID 19 Updates: Club House & Office: Currently the office and clubhouse are closed for walk in use. 

Office is open to phone calls and emails Mon. – Fri. 9:00 – 12:00. Calls left on the weekend will be returned on Monday.

Pam Rinehart, Administrator 
Communitymanager@mykcca.com 

Melva Hauserman, Bookkeeper 
books@mykcca.com

Administrative Assistant 
(position open)

Pro Shop  
15355 SW Royalty Parkway, King City, OR 97224 • 503.639.7986 • website: kccagolf.com

Pro shop is closed to walk ins. The Golf Course is open 8:00am - 8:00pm. Book tee times by calling 503.639.7986.

Jeff Halfman, Golf Course Superintendent 
golfsuper@mykcca.com

Joy Olmstead, Pro Shop Manager 
golf@mykcca.com

Crown and Aquatic Center are closed until further notice. 
Library is open 9:30 - noon. No more than 6 members will be allowed in at a time.

ABOUT THE KCCA NEWSLETTER
Publisher/Advertising..........................Michael Antonelli, Tigard Life: 503-692-9215

The King City Civic Association Newsletter is published monthly, provided on a non-subscription 
basis to all members of KCCA, and delivered by King City Lions Club volunteers.

Articles for KCCA’s newsletter are due to office@kccahoa.com no later 
than: 1st Friday of the month for following month’s newsletter

Articles submitted are printed as-is. Committees and Clubs must submit their articles by email, 
or in typewritten form, to avoid name misspellings or other inaccuracies.
For advertising information, please contact Mike Antonelli:

TIGARD LIFE • phone 503-692-9215 • Email: mike@tigardlife.com 
PO Box 23562 • Tigard, OR 97281
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11777 SW Queen Elizabeth St., King City, OR 97224  •  kingcityseniorvillage.com  •  (503) 684-1008

King City Senior Village
INDEPENDENT & MAINTENANCE-FREE LIVING

We are so certain that you will love living at  
King City Senior Village that we guarantee it! 

• Enjoy your first month FREE. 
• Plus, we will pay your packing and moving costs 

up to $1500. 
• Stay for 4 months and if it’s not for you,  

we will cover up to $1500 to move you back. 

Call to reserve your new apartment home today. 
(503) 684-1008

We guarantee 
you’ll love it here.

THANK YOU TO 
ALL MEMBERS OF 

OUR MILITARY 
IN ALL BRANCHES 

PAST AND 
PRESENT LIVING 

AND DEAD

 A Note from Pam:
By Pam Rinehart,  KCCA Administrator 

In our family, one of my 
favorite traditions of the 
Thanksgiving holiday is taking 
time to go around the table 
and share what each person 
is thankful for. For some, this 
tradition comes easy; for 
others, it is a struggle.  

This tradition will most likely 
be shared virtually this year, 
but none the less will still 
hold a place of importance.  
For even amidst these 
challenging times, there 
is plenty to be grateful for. 
Maybe it is the mere fact of a 
breath drawn on a new day, 
the eyes enjoying a sight that 
brought the heart joy, a warm 
blanket wrapped around 
shoulders like a tight hug, or 
perhaps it is a smile that was 

sent when needed most.  

Before you enjoy the bounty 
of food that is on your table, 
no matter what that looks like 
for you, your friends, family, 
loved ones and neighbors, 
I hope you are able to take 
just a moment to reflect on 
the many things there are 
to be thankful for, even in a 
year where everything is a bit 
different.

May you all have a safe 
Thanksgiving Holiday!
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Thanksgiving memories 
By Terry Pittsley 

Thanksgiving! 
I remember it 
was fun, hectic, 
crowded, and 
exhausting. You see, 
I had 11 siblings, 6 

boys, and 5 girls. We never all lived 
together because my oldest sisters 
were grown and in high school 
when my family up and moved to 
Peoria, Illinois from a little town 
outside of Hannibal, Missouri about 
1955. My two older sisters stayed 
with friends in Missouri to finish 
high school. That left two teenage 
boys, an older sister, my younger 
sister, and 2 younger boys (soon to 
be two more) to make it 11 in the 
family, Usually, there were 10 of us 
for meals including mom and dad. 
We were poor and didn’t know it. 

We always had a big round oak 
table with 3 leaves. Even with the 
table opened to the fullest, we 
couldn’t all fit around it so some 
of us ate on the couch or chairs in 
the living room and some sat on a 
bunk bed in what used to be the 
dining room that was turned into a 
bedroom for the boys. 

Thanksgiving Dinner was usually 
what my Dad and older brothers 
got while hunting or fishing. I 
remember one year it was Raccoon 
on the menu and on another, 
venison was roasted. The most 
festive was if Dad and brothers 
shot a goose or two. Mom would 
roast them to a golden brown 
and with the addition of mashed 
potatoes, candied sweet potatoes, 
green beans gravy, and pie. It was 
a feast. 

The laughter and camaraderie were 
deafening at times. We didn’t care 
if we ate turkey or chicken or coon. 
It was a holiday and by golly we 
celebrated. 

As we got older and left home to 
go out into the world, we would 
establish different customs for our 
families, but Thanksgiving at Mom 
and Dad’s was always an open 
invitation if we chose to attend with 
our families. That added around 
15 kids and 6 more adults to the 
already boisterous crowd. Now we 
spread out to the floor in the living 
room and the bunk bed in the girls’ 
room as well as the boy’s room to 
have a place to sit. Balancing a 
plate became a great trick. Doing 
the dishes was a task that we girls 
all pitched in with.

continued page 9

Assisted Living 
in Your Home 
Since 1986

Personal Care
Medication Management

Dressing/Bathing
Housekeeping

Transportation
Meal Prep
Pet Care

And More!

Services Include:

Call today
for a FREE
in-home care
assessment!

TIGARD/KING CITY
14050 SW Pacific Hwy Ste. 101

503-746-7146
www.HelpingHandsHomeCare.com

NOW
HIRING

Providing In-Home Care since 1986

Helping hands 
HOME CARE

Pam’s Corner
Submitted by Pam Rinehart, KCCA Community Manager
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Meet your fellow 
neighbor…

HUGE Energy Savings
Generous Energy Trust Incentives! 
As an Energy Trust of Oregon trade ally, we 
can help you access cash incentives to make it 
easier to improve your homes energy efficiency.

Installations handled in all 4 seasons 
with minimal disruptions  
(most jobs completed in 1-3 days).

WINDOWS • DOORS • SIDING

Honest, straight-forward estimates - No Gimmicks!

Ben Bianchi 
on King Richard Drive - 
40+ Years Experience
Call Ben (direct line): 

503-430-7273
www.newwindowsportland.com

Top Ratings with:
Construction Contractors Board

Energy Trust of Oregon
Angie’s List

COVID-19 UPDATE: 
We are open.

At Affordable Home Remodeling, the 
health of our clients and employees 
are paramount. We strictly follow 
CDC Guidelines to help ensure 
the health and safety of both our 
customers and our employees.

Your local, homegrown & established specialists 
for replacement Windows, Doors & Siding

Welcome to all new 
KCCA Members!
We want to welcome you to the 
King City community and the 
King City Civic Association! We 
are pleased to welcome you to 
our community and hope that you 
will take advantage of the many 
facilities and amenities available 
to you as a KCCA Resident-
Member. While the Club House is 
currently closed due to COVID-19 
the office is open Monday - 
Friday 8 - 1pm. You can reach 
the office at 503-639-6565 or 
office@kccahoa.com. 

You can sign up as a new member 
on our website www.mykcca.com 
by following the instructions found 
there.  After you sign up, you 
will be able to access important 
member information about 

activities, clubs etc.

Keys to the various KCCA amenity 
buildings and pools, can be 
obtained through the KCCA Office.

Feel free to call our office if you 
have any questions or if we can be 
of assistance in any way.

We look forward to meeting you 
soon.

• Shirley & Kenneth Frederickson
• Brenda & Don Luntzel
• Stephen Rosenstock
• William Morrow
• Maureen McGuinness
• Mary Paz
• Patty Neale
• Anita & Blaine Keenan
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ELAINE SIMMS • 503-709-8187 
Oregon Licensed Real Estate Broker 

11725 SW Queen Elizabeth Ste. A
King City, OR 97224 • elaine.simms@gmail.comKenMillerAssociates.com

12345 SW King Richard Dr. - $359,900PENDING IN EIGHT DAYS!

Remember…
Of all the decisions you will face when 

buying and selling a home, there is 
none more important than the person 

you choose to represent you.

Living Here, Working Here 
and Loving King City

Managing Senior’s Health care needs 
so they can stay at home…

Call today for a FREE 
in-home assessment 

503-670-7260
www.adeohomecare.com
Locations: Tigard • St. Helens • Newport

Plant In The Fall For A Gift In The Spring

By Chad Darnell, Al’s Garden Center

Have you ever planted a healthy 
shrub and then watch it struggle to 
survive? So much of that pain can 
be avoided if we follow the “right 
plant, right place” philosophy. This 
means that you decide not to fight 
the shade or sun in your garden, but 
choose the plant that will thrive in 
the existing conditions. “Right plant, 
right place” is sound advice that, 
if given and heeded early enough, 

prevents beginners from 
pulling their hair out.

During this time of year, 
we will even add to that 
prudent advice: “right 
plant, right place…at the 
right time! For those of 
us new to the gardening 
game, you may not 

realize that fall is the absolute best 
time for planting.

Fall Really Is The Best Time To Do 
Your Landscape Planting.

Take advantage and extend 
yourplanting season this year. 
The ground is still warm and the 
welcome rainy days will give a 
newly planted tree or shrub a 
chance to establish its roots before 
winter sets in.

According to Al’s Growing Guide 
on the Advantages of Fall Planting, 
the cool evenings, and eventually 
cooler days of autumn, will slow 
down the loss of moisture through 
‘transpiration’ (plants’ loss of 
water through their leaves). New 
plantings don’t dry out as quickly as 
in the intense spring sun. The soil 
is still warm, until a cold soaking 
rain, and warmth encourages root 
development.

Planting in the withering summer 
heat can take its toll and Oregon 
gardeners seem to prefer getting 
out into the crisp autumn air to 
dig in the dirt and experience the 
changing seasons from the front 
row. Just be sure to plant six weeks 
before the ground freezes - any time 
before mid-November should be 
safe.
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November Home Landscape of the Month
This month’s landscape 
belongs to Patty 
McEvoy on Queen Ann. 
Patty and her husband 
Donald moved here from 
Tillamook in 2013. She 
lives with a sweet lump of 
a white dog named Snow.

Her home reminds me of 
a southern home, with 
the flowering cherry in the 
yard. It is very large and 
when it blooms it is just 
amazing. Her roses on 
the edge of the yard lend 
a nice pop of color. The 
entire home is beautiful, 
and is a fine example 
of one of our beautiful 
homes here in King City. 
So, if you happen to 
catch Patty in the library 

(she volunteers once a 
week and mentioned 
that they are still looking 
for volunteers) say and 
let her know what you 
think of her home!

We would love any 
suggestions that you may 
have candidates for Home 
Landscape of the Month. 
Drive by a house and 
like it? Let us know the 
address. Have a neighbor 
(or even yourself) that 
has a great landscape? 
Let us know. Simply 
email us at office@
kccahoa.com, call the 
office and leave them 
your information or drop 
a note in the drop box in 
front of the Clubhouse.

Call today to schedule service
Mention you’re a King City Resident!

(503) 624-6136
www.davesgaragedoors.com
CCB# 107970

Our stocked vans ensure 
your service is completed 

on time, the first time.

This Doctor Makes Housecalls!

EXPERIENCE COUNTS!
Over 38 Years in King City
We specialize in King City, Summerfield and 
the surrounding 55+ communities. Put the 

“A” team to work selling your home now. Our 
proven marketing formula will sell your home 

quickly and painlessly for more money.

Call us at 503-639-7220
View all local listings at 

www.prestigeproperties.net
• Open Daily •

Brad Wyatt
503-381-6239

Bjw71445@aol.com

Joe Salmonese
503-709-2354
brokerjoe@comcast.net

Elaine Gelfand 
971-246-1584 

elaine@prestigeproperties.net

Eric Kvernland
503-292-8069

eric@prestigeproperties.net

Darcy Shetler
503-807-1588
shetler07@comcast.net

Ed Milford
503-730-4215

emilfo@aol.com

Prestige Properties, Inc.

Prestige Properties, Inc.
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Max “driving” a car!

Max falls asleep while watching TV.

Max at the beach.

CallCallCallCall

Norm will buy your car!Norm will buy your car!

  
  
  

          503-657-2927503-657-2927

Norm will buy your car!Norm will buy your car!

  
  
  

          503-657-2927503-657-2927

Licensed & Bonded                                                                                           King City  

 

Isn’t CONVENIENCE everything?  
Who has time for advertising?  

Dealerships never pay up! 
I pay more and drive to YOU!

      
Phone calls only, please.Phone calls only, please. 

Don’t Trade It - Just call NORM, and I’ll be right there!

COVID-19We have implemented a range of protective measures to avoid the spread of Coronavirus including gloves, masks and strict social distancing!

Meet Maxwell
Hi there, my name is Maxwell. 
Max for short. I am a 10-year-old 

chocolate and caramel 
Chihuahua. I was raised 
for the first five years of 

my life as a snowbird in a 39-foot 
motorhome with Keith and Chris 
Walbridge. I did learn that when 
both of them went into register 

in different parks, if I stood 
on the steering wheel, a very 
loud horn would blare, and 
boy could they run back to 
the coach fast. Going from 

park to park I learned that I had 
to learn to use my inside voice so 

I wouldn’t bother our neighbors. 
So yes, I do have an inside boof.

I am a little overweight, so I started 
going to TOPS. (Take Off Pounds 
Sensibly) Before the covid, we 
would go every Thursday to the 
meetings. I weighed in and had my 
weight recorded. I didn’t partake 
in the meetings. I usually slept and 
snored through them in my buggy. 
Boy do I miss my TOPS girls.

 My BFF in Mesa Arizona was a 
blind Dachshund named Chewie. 
Boy could he run and play. My 
aunt Cindy has three Pit bull 
mixes. Lucy is a Pitbull Dachshund 
mix, and I can take toys and bones 
away from her, and she cries.

I love going to the coast. When I 
get on the sand I love to run. I also 
like to chase those big white and 
grey birds. But I don’t like to go by 
the water. It’s to big and it scares 
me. I don’t even like bath water.

Age has slowed me down some 
and changed the way I feel about 
things. I don’t like the rain. I am 
afraid of flies. Yes, flies. I hide 
under the desk, the end tables and 
even my bed if there is one in the 
house. I am also afraid of black 
cats named Iggy. He growls at me 
and hits me. He’s really mean. I’m 
a lover, not a fighter. I love people 
and always give lots of puppy 
kisses. But my all time favorite is 
rolling over and getting belly rubs.

Well, I guess that’s all for now. I 
hope after all this smoke is gone, 
I can meet some of you on our 
walks. 

Stay Safe and Happy, 

Maxwell



KCCA Newsletter – November 2020 9 

King City Camera Club “Lift Off” 
Submitted by Dick Wiggers

How many King City residents does 
it take to fell a tree?  Only as many 
as you can round up at the sound 
of a chainsaw.  Now granted, 
while  COVID-19 is still hanging 
around, we’re all starved for a little 
socialization. So it doesn’t take 
much for an impromptu mini block 
party to break out.   

These neighbors on Royalty 
Parkway found the perfect way 
to enjoy a beautiful fall morning. 
With little to no prompting, they 
grabbed their camp chairs, poured 
themselves a second cup of 
coffee, strolled across the street, 
and settled in to kibitz as they 
watched the experts cut down 
a lone, troublesome pine.  Their 
spontaneous gathering reminded 
me of the “Solar Eclipse Watch 
Party” that took place on the front 
lawn of the clubhouse on August 
21, 2017.  Yes.  We still yearn to 
be together, but for the time being, 
we just have to do it on a smaller 
scale.

Exercising our creative genes can 
be therapeutic; good for the body 
as well as the mind. For me and 
other members of the King City 
Camera Club, photography is a 
wonderful outlet to stay engaged 

with the world around us.  Some 
days, as pictured, we only have 
to step across the street.  On 
other days, we can venture out 
to nearby parks, the coast, the 
Gorge, or the mountains.  Finding 
joy and satisfaction in photography 
doesn’t require a lot of expensive 
equipment or technical know-how.  
As you’ve probably heard before, 
the best camera is the camera you 
have with you. A friend remarked 
the other day, “I just bought a new 
camera.  It came with a phone.”

If you’re interested in pursing your 
own interest in photography, or 
you would like to see what our 
club is up to, check out our King 

City Camera Club website.  If 
you are interested in joining, the 
annual cost of membership per 
person is only $25 for King City 
residents and $30 for non King City 
residents. This modest fee allows 
members to submit digital images 
for the monthly competitions.  
Competing is optional.  Members 
and guests are invited to take part 
in special guest presentations 
on Zoom the third Monday night 
each month.  We’re excited about 
the next two photographers who 
will be presenting this fall:  Chris 
Germano (Sports photography) on 
Monday, October 19; and Michael 
Gordon (Death Valley) on Monday, 
November 16.

Thanksgiving memories 
continued from page 5

Mom would have the younger boys do dishes during 
the week but for big gatherings, the girls did the 
dishes. I still remember Thanksgiving with the family. 
It was the second most important day… right after 
Christmas. 

Can you imagine what Christmas Eve at my parent’s 
house? Bedlam, pandemonium, laughter, music, lots 
of love, food, and family.
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Full service salon. Women & Men: hair styling, perms, 
hair coloring, manicures, pedicures, waxing, facials.

Open Monday - Saturday • Walk-ins welcome

$5.00 OFF 
for New Clients! Bring this ad.

NOW HIRING STYLISTS!

• 1 lb sweet potato 
• ½ cup butter softened
• ½ cup white sugar 
• ½ cup brown sugar
• ½ milk 
• 2 large eggs 
• ½ tsp ground nutmeg (use fresh if possible!) 
• ½ tsp cinnamon
• 1 tsp vanilla 
• 1 (9 inch) unbaked pie crust (store-bought if you must) 
 
Boil sweet potato whole in skin for 40 minutes or until 
tender. Allow to cool and remove the skin. 

Break up the potato in a mixing bowl. Add butter and mix 
well with an electric mixer. Stir in sugar, milk, eggs, nutmeg, 
cinnamon, and vanilla. Beat on medium speed until the 
mixture is smooth. Pour into an unbaked pie crust. 

Bake at 350 for 55 mins or until a knife inserted in the center 
comes out clean. The pie should puff up like a souffle and 
then will sink down as it cools. 

Side note 1: you can cover the edge of the crust with foil the 
first 30 mins to keep the color even. 

Side note 2: you can make individual mini pies if you would 
like but bring the cooking time down accordingly. 

This is a bit of a North Carolina specialty and when done 
right will beat out pumpkin pie every time! 

My other recipe choice for this article was Brunswick stew 
which my father made every fall. A traditional Brunswick 
stew must include a head of a pig, boiled of course. I felt the 
sweet potato pie was a better choice. 

You can always google the stew if you’re interested! 

Enjoy!

Sweet Potato Pie 
Submitted by Susan Kelso

Remembering K C CA Members that have passed
Larry Macrae  •  7/30/2020

Eugene Brosterhous  •  8/2020 
Mary Waller  •  8/25/2020

Velda Metelmann  •  9/19/2020
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puzzle page Look for answers in next month’s newsletter. Too easy?  
Too hard? Send comments to mike@tigardlife.com.

WORDS
Asparagus
Broccoli
Cabbage
Carrots
Cauliflower
Collard greens

Cooked
Delicious
Diet
Eggplant
Fresh
Garlic

Ginger
Green beans
Kale
Kohlrabi
Peas
Raw

Spinach
Sprouts
Sweet potatoes
Swiss chard
Vegetarian
Zucchini
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16715 SW King Charles Ave, King City OR 97224

Principal Real Estate Broker

503-330-6547
CindyScottRealEstate@gmail.com
www.CindyScottHomes.com

Cind  Sco�y   

Happy Thanksgiving!
to all my neighbors . . . I wish you the 

best in the coming holidays & I’m happy 
to help with any real estate questions 

or needs you may have.

Envision Northwest Homes

puzzle page 
october answers

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
Were this month’s puzzles too 
easy? Too hard? or just right? 
Also, should we publish answers 
in the same issue or the following 
month’s issue? Send comments 
to mike@tigardlife.com.

Get local help with your  
Medicare questions.
I look forward to helping you explore your Medicare options so you can enroll in a plan 
with confidence. Take advantage of my knowledge and experience to:

• Take the confusion out of Medicare
• Get help comparing plans
• Receive one-on-one service
• Make enrolling in a plan easier

REGINA MUTER
Licensed Sales Agent
503.869.5008 | rmuter@hotmail.com
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